
August 1, 2024 

To: 
Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 
Princeton Fire Relief Assn. 
City of Princeton 

I, Chad Heitschmidt, am writing to inform you that I am retiring from the Princeton Fire & 
Rescue Department effective this day of August 1st, 2024. 

It has been a joy and an honor to serve this community since 1997 and I will certainly miss the 
camaraderie. 

Best Regards, 

Chad Heitschmidt 


